
FENWICK ISLAND LUNCH MEETING MINUTES 
October 5, 2015, 2015 

HARPOON HANNA’S RESTAURANT 
 

OPENING 
Call to order – VP Don Stewart 
Pledge of Allegiance – Tom St. Clair 
Leading singing of “God Bless America” – Theresa Pitman 
Invocation – Fran Pretty 
Lions Toast – Bob Pretty 
 
ATTENDANCE – 23 members and 9 guests including 4 club visitations; Capitol City, Clayton, Dover and Milford plus our 
guest speaker Linda Hamil, retired from Social Security. VP Don welcomed everyone. 
 
SPECIAL NOTATION 
Following the welcome, Ranger Doug Long and Rosetta Grim stopped in to thank our club for responding so quickly to 
their need s by donating a beach wheelchair.  They presented the club with a Certificate of Appreciation and a 
handmade beach bag filled with wine, all of which had been made by Rosetta.  
 
LUNCH WAS SERVED  
 
GUEST SPEAKER  
 Mrs. Hamil began working for the Social Security at age seventeen. She is now retired, but keeps up with the 
Social Security’s updates. Instead of giving a speech, Linda answered many questions from our club members. Linda 
stated there are no plans to do away with Social Security. Right now Social Security has (59,000) recipients each 
month. There were 3,500 claims met following the 911 disaster.  These were only a few of the questions answered. 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 
 Outreach – Fran – nothing to report 
 Cans – John – still waiting for the check 
 Spaghetti Dinner – Jean sent around a sign up sheet 
 Halloween Parade – Linda need volunteers to sell ticket this month at both PNC Banks 
 No other reports were available. 
 
50/50 DRAWING (Bill Neimiller $22.0)     JOKER DRAWING (Debbie Moreland $307.00) 
 
BIRTHDAY AUCTION – Jamie (2 items #23.00) 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER 
October 19th – Dinner meeting at Peaky’s Restaurant 6 pm 
October 20th – Halloween Parade meeting at the Selbyville Town Hall at 9 am 
October 21st – Induction of LEO Officers 
October 26th – Official Board meeting at Fenwick Town Hall, 4 pm 
November 2nd – Luncheon meeting at Harpoon Hanna’s 
November 17th – FILC Anniversary dinner meeting, Peaky’s Restaurant, 6 pm, District Governor Visiting 
November 23rd – Official Board meeting at Fenwick Town Hall, 4 pm 
 
BENEDICTION – Lion Sam Mooney 
 
Submitted by, 
Lion Theresa Pitman, Secretary 
 

**Additions/Corrections may be emailed/phoned to me** 



 
REMINDER 
We are continuing collecting gently used shoes for the Water Step Project.  
 
We’re collecting children’s books and (nice) adult books for the HALO HOUSE in Salisbury. 
 
Also, we still collect non-perishable food items for the local food bank. Please bring your food donations to the 
meeting. Muriel will take them to the food bank. 
 
Please bring any of the items listed above to any of our club meetings. 
 
 

THOUGHT FOR THE MONTH 
Be kind to everyone you meet, 

You never know when you may need one of them. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


